
From: Casey Augoustides casey@mikes-sports.com
Subject: RE: request for comment | Sexton's House, Lutheran Church, Strand Street, Erf 9245

Date: 22 September 2020 at 10:05
To: Louise van Riet louise@louisevanriet.co.za
Cc: Leon Strydom bm@elchurch.co.za, John Wilson Harris john@fagan.co.za, Mike Augoustides mike@mikes-sports.com

Hi	Louise/Leon

	

We	have	discussed	same	with	our	architects,	and	we	feel	that	we	can	and	should

support	your	applica:on.

	

From	what	we	can	tell,	there	is	no	visual	impact	from	the	street.		Looking	down	on	PV’s

will	not	impact	on	our	building	as	long	as	they	are	installed	in	a	neat	manner	which	is

not	disrup:ve	to	the	context.			

	

Warm	regards

	

Casey

Casey Augoustides
50 Bree Street, Cape Town
Tel: (+27) 021 4181811
www.mikes-sports.com
	

From:	Louise	van	Riet	<louise@louisevanriet.co.za>	

Sent:	21-Sep-2020	12:10
To:	Casey	Augous:des	<casey@mikes-sports.com>

Cc:	Leon	Strydom	<bm@elchurch.co.za>

Subject:	request	for	comment	|	Sexton's	House,	Lutheran	Church,	Strand	Street,	Erf	9245

	

Good	day,

	

We	are	in	the	process	of	preparing	a	submission	to	SAHRA	for	the	installa:on	of	rooYop

photovoltaic	panels	on	the	Netherlands	Consulate	general,	part	of	the	Lutheran	Church

Complex.

	

SAHRA	has	requested	comment	from	you,	as	the	owners	of		Erf	174009,	50	Bree	Street.

	

We	would	appreciate	you	perusing	the	a]ached		documents	and	providing	us	with	your

comments	at	your	earliest	convenience.

	

A]ached	please	find	the	following	documenta:on:

1.	 heritage	report;

2.	 City	of	Cape	Town	comment;

3.	 Drawing	NCG-PV_sec:on;

4.	 Drawing	NDG-PV_roof	plan.
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